Strategic Planning Adhoc Committee Meeting Minutes — May 20, 2015

School Board Members in Attendance:
Brenda Clough, Chris McCarthy, Joy Prescott, Rich Ellis

Brunswick School Department Representative:
Paul Austin, Director of Student Services

1. Meeting was called to order by Joy Prescott at 5:40pm.

2. No adjustments were made to the agenda.

3. The committee reviewed the letters of interest from community members wishing to join the
Strategic Planning Committee. Seven letters of interest were received by the Committee and
the committee was impressed with the quality of experience and the level of interest expressed
by all of those interested in joining. After discussion, the committee unanimously approved
three community members to join the Strategic Planning Committee. The community members

chosen were Steve Perkinson, Ted Wickwire, and Michelle Joyce.

The Meeting was adjourned at 5:58 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Paul Austin, Director of Student Services on May 21, 2015.



